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New Director for Our Lady of Victory Camp! 
 

The Catholic Archdiocese of Edmonton is excited to announce 
the hiring of Cody Parr as director for Our Lady of Victory Camp. 
Cody is a parishioner at St. Charles Parish in Edmonton, AB, and 
brings with him a wide variety of experience that will serve Our 
Lady of Victory Camp well. Cody recently converted to 
Catholicism but credits his time at Crowsnest Bible Camp as a 
key formative experience in his childhood. He is thrilled to 
put his experience and talents at the service of OLVC and our 
beloved young people. Looking forward this new role which he 
will assume in early December, Cody says: 

 
"I believe that camp is one of the few places in our world in which the needs of the 
whole person, physical, social, and spiritual, are recognized and met. With this in 
mind, I am very excited for the opportunity to continue to create a place that 
recognizes and meets the needs of the young people of the Archdiocese of Edmonton 
at Our Lady of Victory Camp." 
 
Originally founded in 1946, Our Lady of Victory Camp relaunched this summer and 
offered 280 young people the chance to encounter Christ, encounter community, and 
encounter creation during a week at camp in 2023. OLVC will be hosting a virtual 
general meeting (via Zoom) on Saturday, November 4th, 2023 at 7pm. If you'd like the 
link to join this meeting, please email camps@caedm.ca. To learn more about Our 
Lady of Victory Camp, please visit www.olvcamp.com. 
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